
Notice to Bank of Ireland Customers
Change to Deposit Product Terms and Conditions

Bank of Ireland would like to advise customers of changes 
to the following variable rate deposit accounts effective from 
Wednesday 16th March 2016.

Do you have a 365 Monthly Saver Account? If so, we are 
increasing the maximum amount you can save by Direct Debit 
from €1,500 to €2,000 per month.

Do you have a DualSaver or Save to Borrow Account? If so, you 
no longer need to give us notice to withdraw money from your 
account. (We will not seek to apply any term or condition of your 
account that requires more notice, for example 7 days’ notice).

More information on our savings accounts and rates is available 
from any branch or by phone on 1890 365 254.

Bank of Ireland is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland.


